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MB Manufacturing wishes you a Healthy and Safe Holiday Season.  We express our sincere gratitude for your 
loyalty and support throughout the year.  We look forward to continuing our work relationship in the New Year.  As 
MB Manufacturing moves into the New Year we have many improvements already slated for implementation.  
Please watch for upcoming Newsletter. 
 
We will continue solving technical and application problems, creating customized products and offering their 
expertise and experience.  We have the resources, capabilities and experience to design custom products and 
create unique solutions.  The Research and Development resources are second to none in our industry.  We not 
only come up with ideas — we come up with good ideas — solid, innovative ways to meet your company’s 
objectives. 
 
MB Manufacturing announces the delivery of our new state of 
the art CNC Lathe.  Widening the services we can offer our 
 customers.  A large variety of parts have already come off this 
machine, pleasing customers with the quality they continue to 
provide.  MB Manufacturing continues to move forward offering 
innovative ideas and new designs as the new Reflow Fixture 
with Snap-on Crossbars. 
 
We would like to welcome Monica Woodhead and Matthew 
Passafiume to our team.  Monica, our Office Administrator, 
comes with many years experience in Office Management and 
Customer Services.  Matthew, joining our Engineering team, is 
presently in college on a solid path to graduating with a degree 
in Mechanical Engineering.  
 
 
 
 


